From: Brandon Chiders [mailto:ablemovinginc@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2009 9:39 AM
To: Elliott, Vicki (UTC)
Subject: RE: Comments of October 12, 2009

	For the purposes of this rulemaking, I withdraw my objections, since I realize the requirement for the physical address is required by law. However, if this becomes a matter of legislation in the future, I would like to comment that I do not believe the physical address should be required.
 
If you need anything else from me, please let me know.  Thank you.
 
Angela with Able Moving, Inc.
360-455-9557
 



